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\ 4 June 191:) 

Dear Fr. McVeigh 

I have been asked by the Minister for Foreign Affairs to 
acknowledge receipt of your letter of 23rd Ma y 1973 
regarding the tragic death of your cousin, Mr. {vlichael 
Leonard t of Pettigo, Co. Done~al on 17th May last. We 
are investigdting the matter of your cousin ~ s death as 
fully as we can and, as part of that investigation, we 
have asked the British authorities to furnish a complete 
account of the circ u~stances of his death. When these 
invEstigations have been completed, we will then be in a 
position t o de cide what furthe r action we should take . 

Yours faithfully 

1aes Lfr 
I 

§.ecretar.l 

Fr. ~Toe !ftc'!eigh 
St. McCartan's College 
Mon§.qhan 


